
 

Thank you for submitting your child’s Kindergarten Registration for the 2022-

2023 school year. Kindergarten is an exciting time in your child's life and we 

want to make the transition to Kindergarten an enjoyable experience for both 

you and your child. 

As we continue to process your registration, you can expect to receive emails 

from your child’s resident school, which is tentatively scheduled to be 

Woodrow Wilson Elementary School.  Included in these emails will be more 

detailed information regarding the important events listed below.  

• Tuesday, June 7th – Kindergarten Parent Information Night 

• Monday, August 22nd – Class schedules and transportation information 

will be made available on your parent portal 

o Parent Portal login information will be sent for students who are 

new to the district in July 

• Tuesday, September 6th – Kindergarten Orientation 

• Wednesday, September 7th – First day of school for kindergarten 

students 

Please check out our District Website www.sayrevillek12.net  for updates and 

our school website, wilson.sayrevillek12.net as well. 

Feel free to call our office or email the building principal, Mr. Timothy Byrne, 

with any questions you may have. 

Office 732-525-5240 

Timothy.Byrne@Sayrevillek12.net 

 

Thank you. 
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